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To: KC Martin
Cc: Nigel Wattley
Subject: RE: Pest Control for 696 Main Street
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Thanks!

  
               
Talisa R. Clark, CPPO
Procurement Manager
City of Forest Park
Phone: (404) 366-4720 Ext. 342 | Mobile: (470) 421-0759
745 Forest Parkway | Forest Park, GA 30297
www.forestparkga.gov | tclark@forestparkga.gov
Confidential: Please be advised that the information contained in this email message, including all attached
documents or files, is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of the individual or
individuals addressed. Any other use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this message and notify us of incorrect
delivery by immediate reply.

 
 
 
From: KC Martin <info@omegapestsolution.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:18 PM
To: Talisa Clark <tclark@forestparkga.gov>
Cc: Nigel Wattley <nwattley@forestparkga.gov>
Subject: RE: Pest Control for 696 Main Street

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please use caution when interacting with this
email.

 
Good afternoon Talisa!
 
We will renew for 12 months.
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Thanks
 
KC

On 03/18/2025 2:13 PM EDT Talisa Clark <tclark@forestparkga.gov> wrote:
 
 
Hello Ms. Martin,
 
The City will need approximately 90 days to rebid and re-award this contract.
The contract is due to expire on June 30, 2025; therefore, let me know if
Omega will be renewing the contract for another 12 months.
 
Thanks,

 
               
Talisa R. Clark, CPPO
Procurement Manager
City of Forest Park
Phone: (404) 366-4720 Ext. 342 | Mobile: (470) 421-0759
745 Forest Parkway | Forest Park, GA 30297
www.forestparkga.gov | tclark@forestparkga.gov
Confidential: Please be advised that the information contained in this email message,
including all attached documents or files, is privileged and confidential and is intended only for
the use of the individual or individuals addressed. Any other use, dissemination, distribution or
copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient,
please delete this message and notify us of incorrect delivery by immediate reply.

 
 
 
From: KC Martin <info@omegapestsolution.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2025 11:50 AM
To: Talisa Clark <tclark@forestparkga.gov>
Cc: Nigel Wattley <nwattley@forestparkga.gov>
Subject: Re: Pest Control for 696 Main Street
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Please use caution when
interacting with this email.

 
Hi Talisa,
 
Also, we have added 696 on schedule for February.  
 
Thanks again!

On 01/30/2025 11:44 AM EST KC Martin
<info@omegapestsolution.com> wrote:
 
 
Hi Talisa,
 
If Omega opts out of the auto renewal, how much notice do you
require?  This is not a notice to end the contract, I just need to
know what your terms are since it is not listed in the contract.
 
Thank you so much and have an amazing day!
 
KC

On 01/29/2025 11:12 AM EST Talisa Clark
<tclark@forestparkga.gov> wrote:
 
 
Thanks so much. Please start service for the month of
February 2025. 
 
Talisa Clark
Sent from my iPhone
 

On Jan 29, 2025, at 10:48 AM, KC Martin
<info@omegapestsolution.com> wrote:

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the
organization. Please use caution when interacting
with this email.
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